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I am a rural land owner in NE Oregon. My well is for our personal use to irritate my 

property & garden. We paid for this well to be dug and all the expenses that go with 

it. I don’t agree that we should now have to pay to use it. This is wrong and I don’t 

agree with this. I also don’t want to be drinking chlorine out of city water. I strongly 

oppose this bill! Thank you, Cheryl Parker 


